
February 20, 2014 

Administrator of Land Quality Division 
Department of Environmental Quality 
Herschler Building, 122 West 25th Street 

Cheyenne, Wyoming 82002 

Dear Administrator: 

Re: Permit for Canyon Concrete Sand & Gravel LTD, LLC 
Application for proposed mining permit 

We own the property on the North side of the proposed gravel pit property. 

We raise alfalfa hay and the dust and dirt from the pit operation will cover our hay crop, causing 
it to be non desiriable for animal consumption. I also live on that property and would not be 
able to open my windows in the summer. The dust the dirt and noise would be absolutely 
terrible. 11m an elderly person and should not breathe the polluted air this would cause. This is 
a ranch, I work outdoors. Need I say more. 

Not only Is this a concern to me, but I find It very tlard to understand why a beautiful city like 
Cody, would want visitors to drive by something like this as they enter our lovely city. An 
absolute eyesore! We have beautiful views ofthe mountains as you drive Into Cody and 
ranching on both sides of highway 120. And then a gravel pit and rock crusher? What a first 
impression that would be. 

Thank you for viewing my concerns, 

Barbara J. Wilkerson, Land Owner 
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